
PUBLIC HEARING - COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT BLOCK
(CDBG) APPLICATION

        1) Supervisor opens Public Hearing at 6:00 p.m.

        2) Clerk reads the Notice of Public Hearing.

        3) Public Comment.

        4) Supervisor closes Hearing.
PUBLIC HEARING - 2019 PRELIMINARY BUDGET

         1) Supervisor opens second Public Hearing.

        2) Clerk reads the Notice of Public Hearing.

        3) Public Comment.

        4) Supervisor closes Hearing.
TOWN OF MIDDLETOWN---TOWN BOARD WORKSHOP---NOVEMBER 07, 2018
AGENDA 
1) Meeting called to order.
2) Next Week:  Amend/Approve Minutes of 10/03/2018-Monthly Workshop Meeting and 10/10/2018-Public Hearing/Town Board Meeting.
3) Next Week:  Amend/Approve Supervisor’s Monthly Financial Report for 09/2018; Town

    Clerk’s Monthly Report for 09/2018; Building & Zoning Monthly Report for 09/2018; Justice Court Monthly Report for 09/2018 and Arkville and Halcottsville Monthly Water Reports for 09/2018.
4) LVDV Operations Update-Halcottsville and Arkville Water District.     
5) Arkville Water Bills.

6) Hwy Sup’t John Biruk - Permission to Buy Sander from Emergency Funds Received Last  Year.

7) Next Week:  Returned Water Rents for Arkville and Halcottsville Water Districts.
8) Next Week:  Review and Adopt 2019 Town Budget.
9) Resolution #8 of 2018 - Resolution Approving the Submission of a Community Development Block Grant Application.

10) Review of Sexual Harassment Policy for All Employers in New York State.
11) Appointment of Agnes Laub to replace Cassandra Palen as Member of the Fairview
      Library Board of Directors for the term of 11/07/18 to 08/31/20.
  12) OTHER _______________________________________________________________.
  13) Adjournment.
Prepared By:  Carl P. Davis, Supervisor                                                                  11/07/2018
                       and Patty Kelly, Town Clerk
                                                                    

  
Prepared By:  Carl P. Davis, Supervisor and                                                        11/07/2018
                       and Patty Kelly, Town Clerk



